Bridport Planning Commission Meeting

Date: January 10, 2017
Location: Town Clerk’s Office
Attendance: Adam Broughton, Ed Payne, JoAnne Kenyon, Andrew Manning, and Mark

Pumiglia.
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Adam Broughton at 7:05 PM.

General Public present: None

A motion was made by JoAnne Kenyon, seconded by Andrew Manning to accept the December
13, 2016 minutes as presented. The motion passed.

Old Business: Adam reported that he has made all of the requested changes to the Town Plan
from previous meetings, and the additional map requested from the Regional Planning office,
and has delivered these changes to the printer to be incorporated into the recent draft. He has also
talked to Claire Tebbs, Regional Planning, regarding these changes and next steps necessary to
get this Town Plan approved. The Commissioners then discussed the same, and set a goal of
having a new Plan ready for public hearings about mid-March.

Adam then reviewed with the Commission his written report to be included in this year’s Town
Meeting.

New Business: No New Business was presented.
As there was no other business to bring up, Adam adjourned the meeting at 7:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark Pumiglia, Secretary



